PARENTAL CONSENT FORM

KIDS SPEAK OUT - VIDEO/PODCAST

Conversations with Children about the Coronavirus

BARBARA HARRISON MEDIA INC. Website: <u>KIDSPEAKOUT.ME</u>

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your child has expressed an interest in participating in *Kids Speak Out: Conversations* with Children about the Coronavirus will be among the first month's episodes of the broadcast.

OVERVIEW

The program will appear in both <u>YouTube</u> Video & <u>Podcast</u> Audio formats. The podcast will use Zoom technology to produce and record 20-minute episodes consisting of conversations with children, K-12. It will be produced and hosted by Barbara Harrison, the national Emmy award-winning journalist and news anchor.

Three episodes each week will be divided into Elementary, Middle School and High School children who will interact with each other, with Barbara and also with content experts.

The children are invited to share their questions, thoughts, stories, experiences and advice regarding the current health crisis that nations around the globe are experiencing.

This video/podcast will go live April 1, 2020.

WAYS TO PARTICIPATE

1. You can be a guest on an episode that will be recorded through Zoom.

- 2. You can video record your story, questions or other input on a smart phone and email it to Kids Speak Out at: barbara@barbaraharrisonmedia.com OR via the web site at kidspeakout.me.
- 3. You can go on the website and complete a content form in which you (or another family member) can tell the story and then submit it (with a photo) as a YouTube or Podcast submission.



CONFIDENTIALITY & PRIVACY

Participants of all ages will be addressed by first name only. They will not be asked their age or location beyond country and state. Barbara Harrison Media will not publish or share any recorded or written information submitted to us containing personal identifiers of participating children, other than use of recorded video and audio of your child's image or voice.

This parental consent form must be signed and sent to Barbara Harrison Media at <u>barbara@barbaraharrisonmedia.com</u> before a child is able to participate in this project.

Best Wishes, Barbara Harrison



CONSENT FORM

To: Barbara Harrison Media
Re: Consent to my child's participation in <i>Kids Speak Out: Conversations with</i> Children about the Coronavirus
Child's Name:
I am the parent or legal guardian of the above-written child and give my permission for my child to take part in the <i>Kids Speak Out: Conversations with Children about the Corona Virus</i> (the "show") either through Zoom, a recorded phone, tablet or computer story, or by submitting the recorded content via the form on the Kids Speak Out web site or via email (the "submitted content").
I consent to my child's participation in the show and grant Barbara Harrison Media the right to use any submitted content containing my child. I understand that under no circumstances will any personal identifiers of my child be shared by Barbara Harrison Media with any third-parties other than with the Barbara Harrison Media video/podcast production team for purposes of producing the show and other than use of recorded video and audio of my child's image or voice.
Signed:
Parent/Guardian's Name:
(PKIINTED INAME)

